
 

You are invited to attend a 
Parent and Child Open House 

Tuesday, May 3rd, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. (small gym) 
 

We welcome all Kindergarten students who are 5 years old before December 31st, 2022 
to register for the 2022-23 school year. École Vickers School offers a K-8 dual-track 
system with instruction in both French Immersion and English. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Open House will provide: 
 

• An overview of the French Immersion and English Kindergarten Programs. 

• An introduction to the teachers and classrooms. 

• A review of transportation services. 

• A question-and-answer period. 

 


